
   
 

 

Winter Warmup Update 
On Saturday, January 18, 2025, from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm, you and over 50 of your 
fellow club members will be descending upon the Pickleball Club at Monroe for 
two hours of indoor, temperature-controlled, pickleball action. 

 
 

To help you get the most fun out of this event, here are some important 
reminders that will ensure a good time will be had by all.  

• Feel free to bring an appetizer or dessert for sharing and remember to 
take home whatever is not used. 

• BYO beverages. 
• This is an informal, non-competitive, open play event specifically 

intended for socializing. 
• You will be given a number upon arrival that corresponds with your 

court assignments.  
• PCM staff will provide a written roadmap to coordinate smooth player 

movement from court to court in between matches. 
 

One last dink. We want everyone to feel totally comfortable. Should you find 
yourself on a court and feel uncomfortable about playing in that particular game, 
please tell a board member. They will swap you out so that you can play with 
members who more closely match your skill level. 
   

It’s gonna be an awesome night. See you there. 


